
Davidson. Florene. EMNRD 

From: J. Scott Hall <SHal!@montand.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 10:15 AM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Subject: Proposed advertisement 

Florene, here is the advertisement for the September 19 hearing notice. 

Case No. lf?bH~?i Application of Devon Energy Production Company L.P. for Designation of a Non-standard 
Spacing Unit, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant seeks approval of a 200-acre non-standard spacing and 
proration unit comprised of the SW/4 SW/4 of Section 13 and the W/2 W/2 of Section 24, Township 24 South, 
Range 32 East, NMPM, for a well location in the Bone Spring formation for Applicant's horizontal drilling 
project area. Applicant proposes to dedicate the non-standard unit and project area to the Bell Lake "24" Fed 
No. 1-H Well (API No. 30-025-41182) to be drilled horizontally from a surface location in the SW/4 SW/4 (M) 
of Section 13 to a standard bottom hole location in the SW/4 SW/4 of Section 24. This matter is set for hearing 
pursuant to the objection of Cimarex Energy Co. The proposed well and lands are located approximately 1 and Vz 
miles Southeast of Cotton Place, New Mexico. 

J. Scott Hal! J 

Montgomery & Andrews, P.A., 
P. O. Box 2307 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2307 
shall @ montand.com 
(505) 986-2646 

THIS MESSAGE CONTAINS INFORMATION WHICH MAY BE CONFIDENTIAL AND PRIVILEGED. UNLESS YOU ARE 
THE ADDRESSEE (OR AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE FOR THE ADDRESSEE), YOU MAY NOT USE, COPY OR -

DISCLOSE TO ANYONE THE MESSAGE OR ANY INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THE MESSAGE. IF YOU HAVE 
RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE ADVISE THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL TO shall@montand.com 

AND DELETE THE MESSAGE. THANK YOU, 
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